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10 September 2025 

Dear parent/carer, 

Class of 2026 Launch Event – 23rd September 2025  

 

We all know that year 11 is the most important year in any child’s time at school.  It’s a time of huge pressure, 
expectations and consequences which is why we have a specific programme to support our year 11 students as they 
journey through the year.  We are proud of the results our year 11 students got last year, with higher proportions of 
students getting higher grades than at any time in the schools recent past, unlocking doors for students leading to 
fantastic opportunities in their next steps which they will be benefitting from their entire lives.  Part of that success 
comes from our support programme. 

 

We originally scheduled this evening to take place on Tuesday 16th September but to enable more parents to attend 
and organise their evening arrangements we will now be running two sessions of our Class of 2026 Launch Event on 
23rd September 2025 at 17:00 and 18:00.  The purpose of this evening is to: 

1. Outline the key dates and milestones within the year, including when students will sit mock exams and when 

parents can expect to receive reports on students’ progress. 

2. Share our promises and commitments to support these students 

3. Outline the programme of support that they can expect to receive throughout the year 

4. Pass on important subject specific hints and tips from our heads of English, maths and science 

5. Outline what you as parents can do for your child in their year 11 journey 

I am really excited about this year group.  They are already well in front of the position previous year groups were in 
at this point and we expect them to go on to excel, with the opportunities and life chances that this brings. 

 

I would like every student to attend and be represented at the evening.  To reserve your place, please book using the 
following Eventbrite links for your chosen session:  

5pm session 

6pm session 

 

If you have any questions, please do contact Mr Stanger, our Raising Standards lead at gstanger@montsaye.org  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Ben Baines  

Principal  

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/1666689696749?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/1682336978189?aff=oddtdtcreator
mailto:gstanger@montsaye.org

